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Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please see below our school reflection, important information and celebrations of work and achievement 
across the school from this week. 

MTC Meeting 
A word of thanks for the parents of pupils in Year Four who were able to attend our meeting earlier 
this week regarding the Multiplication Tables Check. As you may be aware, this is an assessment that 
all pupils in Year Four will completed in June. It is a statutory check that assesses their fluent recall of 
multiplication facts under timed conditions. In doing so it provides a gauge of how well pupils can do 
this essential mathematical skill and allows school to identify next steps. For those parents who were 
unable to attend copies of important information shared during the meeting have been sent home. 
 

 

Easter Celebrations 
This week we have been reflecting on last Sunday’s Gospel and the particular theme of Faith. Jesus 
came amongst his disciples again, shared a meal with them and an offering of peace. From this, we 
are reminded of the importance of belief and faith in God and his plan for us.  
We remind ourselves that we all need faith and hope in our lives. During this season of Easter we pray 
that our faith is renewed, finding strength and reassurance in this. 

 
While they were still speaking about this, Jesus stood in their midst and said to them 

 “Peace be with you.” 
Luke 24:35-48 
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Y5 Football 
A big well done to a group of boys in Year Five who took part in a football match earlier this week. 
The team played Cheetwood Primary School, losing a close match 5-2. Thank you to Frankie, Jacob, 
Joshua H, Joshua H, Ollie S, Axel, David, Oscar, Durel, Ollie B, Maximo, Joseph and Elliot, who 
represented the school superbly.  
 

 

 

 
 

3S and 5C are this week’s ‘Class Attendance Winners’ with an excellent attendance 98.6%! 
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Congratulations to our ‘Stars of the week’, well done! 

 

 
 

 

 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Times Table Rockstars’! Keep up the good work! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
Thank-you again for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Take care and God Bless!  
 
 
 
Mr Sutton 
 

 

 
 

Dates to remember 
 

Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd April – Reception hearing and vision screening 
Tuesday 30th April – Pupil profit shop 2.45pm 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday SCHOOL CLOSED 
Thursday 23rd May – School closes for half term 

Monday 10th June – School reopens 
 

 


